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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO473 PHONE CALL
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 8/26/2014 11:30 AM
End: Tue 8/26/2014 11:45 AM
Duration: 15 minutes

Spoke with Mansour of SOMA and he reports great success with SVE in well MW-3, and is now investigating use at 
MW-6.  Both have nearby wells with which to monitor vapor.  Vapor concentrations decreased from about 800 ppmv to 
400 ppmv prior to SVE, but have jumped to 1,200 ppmv w/SVE (MW-3).  I let him know that we need to consider these 
as pilot tests as they were not part of the approved CAP, and must ask that they stop once the testing is completed, until 
approved within the regulatory framework.  Mansour will submit data by this Friday for review.  I request him to evaluate 
vapor monitoring in conjunction with SVE in order to be protective of nearby residents.  The 6-week approved period for 
DPE /TPE ends September 9th. 


